
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

8/13/15 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
 

Prior to the regular meeting some of the club members met with DG Doug Larison and ADG Heidi 

Goldstein to discuss primarily what our club does for community projects and how the District can 

help. 

 

 
 

The regular meeting was called to order by President Scott and he welcomed District Governor, 

Doug Larison and Assistant District Governor, Heidi Goldstein. 

 

Frank Zgola announced that Nigeria has been one year Polio free. 

 

ADG Heidi told us of the 9th anniversary of the Rotary Harvest. 

Editor’s note: The entire story is posted on the District Website www.rotarydistrict7170.org 

 

Ben Curtis reminded us of the Foundation Seminar being held on September 26th at TC3. He will be 

meeting with the Dryden Rotary next Wednesday and invited us to attend, too. 

 

Peggy told us that the Ithaca Journal put a nice “Thank You” to our major sponsors for the golf 

tournament. 

 

DG Doug started his presentation with telling us that “The world where you serve is the world 

where you live.” He then told us a little about Rotary International President, K.R. "Ravi" 

Ravindran. One of the things that connected Ravi early with Rotary is the fact that his mother 

survived Polio because, through Rotary, they were able to get her the help she needed.  

Right now the only countries in the world that have some Polio in them are Pakistan and 

Afghanistan. 

Dinner Schedule 
8/20/15 B. & D. Overbaugh 

8/27/15 McGuire & McGuire 

9/3/15  VanDoren/Zgola 

9/10/15 Andrew/Baumann 

  

           Speaker Schedule 
8/20/15 Club Assembly 

8/27/15 Bouchard 

9/3/15  Club Assembly 

9/10/15 Brainard 

 

http://www.rotarydistrict7170.org/


 

 

DG Doug told us that our club is the banner club in the District for Foundation giving. He also told 

us to keep track of how much we volunteer for Rotary. All this adds up. 

 

DG Doug then passed out to each member a Rotary date book and went over the Save the Date 

card. He also left enough books for any members that were not present.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

$1 from Mike Jimenez for ending his 30 day diet. 

$1 from Shelly for going to babysit her 4 year old 

nephew tomorrow. 

$1 from Zoren for having the weekend as a bachelor. 

$3 from Tom O. for today being his birthday and 

acquiring another car. 

$1 from Peggy for not being the oldest member. 



 

$5 from Ben Curtis for having his oldest son now 

married and it being a beautiful wedding and good 

trip. 

$1 from DG Doug for being here.  

 

 

 

Saturday, September 12th, Ride for Life      

 

Sunday, October 25th The Chris Bond Run   

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned?                   

                   


